
Service to Veterans 
November 2023 

Hello fellow Auxiliary members,  

 

"On this Veterans Day let us remember the service of our veterans and let us renew 
our national promise to fulfill our sacred obligations to our veterans and their 
families who have sacrificed so much so that we can live free." ~ Dan Lipinski 

 

Veterans Day is upon us. It is Saturday, November 11th. What will you and your 
unit be doing this year to honor our Veterans? 

Did you know that Veterans Day was originally called Armistice Day? It was 
changed by President Dwight D. Eisenhower in 1954, to honor all who had served. 

Question: is it appropriate to say, “Happy Veterans Day?” 

Answer: Yes! As opposed to Memorial Day, a solemn occasion, saying “Happy 
Veterans Day” can be used as a greeting like saying Happy Thanksgiving. Don’t 
forget to thank a Veteran! 

 

Please continue to share your STV hours with me monthly. If you need to purchase 

the starter pin, it is $26.00 and can be ordered thru Dept. Please send the 

recipients’ name and membership number along with the check to Dept. 

 Keep up the important work you are all doing! 

 
 
For God and Country, Sara C. Decker 
Service to Veterans Chairman 
Saradeckeraz@gmail.com 
480-580-3269 
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